
SMART WONDERS SCHOOL

Sunday, 14th January, 2024                                                                                          SWS/ACD/2023-24/94A

Dear Parent

Greetings from Smart Wonders!

In  view  of  the  extreme  cold  wave  conditions  and  as  per  the  Punjab  Government  Education  Department
notification the timing for the students of class 6 to 10 from tomorrow Monday, 15th  January 2024 to Saturday,
20th January 2024 will be 10.00 a.m. to 3.20 p.m.

The buses will ply accordingly. 

Note:- Canteen will not be functional so students must bring their tiffin.

Warm regards

Poonamjit Kaur
Principal


